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Resolution n°3

Support to the Civil Society Delegations

The Executive Board of UNITAID allocates a budget of USD 165,500 for 2013 for activities
that covers the two civil society delegations according to their proposed budget contained in
the UNITAID/EB17/2012/5.1 document

This budget is included within the Result Area of Governing Bodies.
The UNITAID support shall include funding of the Communications Focal Point/Liaison
officer and consultation activities in order to enable the two civil society delegations to offer

an effective representation on their issues and concerns to the UNITAID Board, Committees,
Consultative Forum and other official meetings.

e M}Qut,

Philippe Douste-Blazy
Chair of the UNITAID Executive Board



